# ALPINE

SHIRE COUNCIL

ORDINARY COUNCIL MEETING
Tuesday 7 September, 5.00pm
www.alpineshire.vic.gov.au

SUBMISSIONS INVITED

Alpine Shire Council is proposing to
enter into a new lease for an existing
telecommunications tower at 1 Tower
Road, Dinner Plain and is inviting public
submissions.

The lease duration is proposed to be a

10-year term with two further terms of 5

years.

To make a submission email

submissions@alpineshire.vic.gov.au by

Wednesday, 22 September 2021.

The Agenda will be available on the Friday

prior to the Council meeting on Council’s

website www.alpineshire.vic.gov.au.

For further enquiries contact Customer

Service on 5755 0555.
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